
Wisepay User Guide – Trips and Visits 
 

Please note that the images used in this guide show what Wisepay looks like when accessed 
via an internet browser, these pages may look slightly different on the Wisepay App.   

 
 
Step one – log in to Wisepay and click on ‘Trip and Visit Payments’. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Step 2 – Select the trip that you want.  You can click on the picture, the title of the trip or select 
‘View Details’, these will all take you through to the trip payment page. 

 



Step 3 – You are now on the trip payment page, please read all of the information on this page, there 
may be extra information attached, for example the trip information letter.  Any attached files will 
be highlighted in blue as you can see below: 
 
 

  
 
 

Step 4 – Check that there are still places available on this trip.  The number of places available is 
shown on the first section of the page under the trip information and any attached files. 
 



Step 5 – Please scroll down to the second section of the trip payment page and select the relevant 
cost option for you.  Please do this even if the trip is free.   

 
 

 
 
 

Step 6 – Once you have selected your payment option and agreed to the tick boxes, a purchase 
button will appear at the bottom right hand side of the page, where it previously said ‘Please agree 
to the required fields.’ Please click on this button. 
 

 
 
 
Step 7 - The trip should now appear at the top of the page to show that it has been placed in your 
basket. There will be two buttons below it giving you the options to ‘Continue Shopping’ and 
‘Proceed to Checkout’.  Please select one of these two options.  Regardless of which option you 
choose please make sure that you go through the checkout process once you have finished shopping 
even if the trip/items that you are purchasing do not have a cost.  This is important because if you 
do not go through the checkout and complete your purchase, Wisepay will not allocate your child a 
place on the trip. Once you have gone through the checkout you will receive an email to confirm 
that your purchase has gone through and that your child has been allocated a place on the trip.  
 



 

 
 
 
 
If you do not receive your confirmation email or if you experience any problems with Wisepay, 
please contact the Finance Department either by email at finance@folkestonegirls.kent.sch.uk or 
by phone at 01303 251125 ext 251.   
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